
































 
 
 
 
 
 
April 9, 2009 
 
 
Ms. Summer King 
SAMHSA Reports Clearance Officer 
Room 7 – 1044 
One Choke Cherry Road 
Rockville, MD 20857 
Ph/Fax: (240) 276-1243 
 
 
Dear Ms. King: 
Please find attached the Comments on the annual burden related to the proposed 
changes to the PATH reporting requirements. This is an estimate based on the 
Cumberland County Guidance Center PATH program expected caseload for the year 
2010. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to place this information. Please feel free to contact me if 
you have questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mary Sauceda 
Program Administrator 
Cumberland County Guidance Center 
Ph: (856) 825 – 6810, Extension 256 
Fax: (856) 825 - 6342 
msauceda@ccgcnj.org 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

Cumberland County Guidance Center 
 

Comments on the annual burden related to the proposed changes to 
the PATH reporting requirements 

 
 

• Reporting on all persons served with PATH Federal and matching State funds. 
No additional burden 
 

• The number of staff persons who are consumers, peer providers, or 
prosumers supported by PATH Federal and State matching funds. (Table A) 

No additional burden 
 

• The number of enrolled consumers placed into housing (Transitional, 
Supportive, or Permanent). (Table C) 

No additional burden 
 

• The number of Enrolled consumers who were assisted with successfully 
obtaining income benefits (SSI, SSDI, VA, etc.) (Table C) 

10 hours burden 
 

• The number of Enrolled consumers who were assisted with successfully 
obtaining or increasing their earned income (employment). (Table C). 

5 hours burden 
 

• The number of Enrolled consumers who were assisted with successfully 
obtaining medical insurance or coverage plans (Medicaid, Medicare, and/or 
state/local plans). (Table C) 

5 hours burden 
 

• The number of Enrolled consumers who were assisted with successfully 
obtaining primary medical care. (Table C) 

10 hours burden 
 

 
 
 


